
Dear Redistricting Commissioners, 
 
Please see the attached letter and attachments from Chair Steve Hsieh and myself, Cynthia Suero-
Gabler, Vice Chair and Chair of the Redistricting Sub-Committee on behalf of the Asian Pacific American 
Coalition (APAC). 
 
Thank you, 
Cynthia Suero-Gabler 

 


